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Elm Grove Evangelical Lutheran Church Calendar 
S 9:00 a.m. Worship (DS2) 
 10:30 a.m. Bible Study/Sunday School 
 7:00 p.m. AA Mtg (FH) 
M 5:00 p.m. Board of Finance Meeting (229) 

5:00 p.m. Intrada Ringers (MC) 
5:30 p.m. Board of Trustees Meeting (228) 
6:30 p.m. EGL Digital Media Team Meeting 
(YR) 

 7:00 p.m. Barbershop Group (FH) 
T 7:00 a.m. Men’s Bible Study (228) 

10:00 a.m. Women’s Study (Romans) (BAAC) 
5:15 p.m. Exultate Ringers (MC) 

W 10:00 a.m. Adult Bible Study (BAAC) 
 1:00 p.m. Sheepshead Players (BAAC) 
 7:00 p.m. Exultate Singers (MC) 
 7:00 p.m. Gym Rental 
T 6:30 p.m. Worship (C) 
Sat Remember to set your clocks back 1 hour – 

Daylight Savings Time ends tomorrow. 
 

 
IN THE LORD’S HOUSE: There were 148 people that 
attended services last week in person and 62 households 
streamed the services for a total of 210. “And they 
devoted themselves to the apostles’ teaching and the 
fellowship, to the breaking of bread and the prayers.” 
 
FAITH-BASED COUNSELING: Lutheran Counseling 
and Family Services [LCFS] is an LCMS recognized 
service organization offering adoption support and 
services for mental health issues, including anxiety, 
depression, grief, self harm, and substance abuse, 
among other concerns. Their office is very close to the 
intersection of Capital and 100th (3800 N. Mayfair Road, 
Wauwatosa, WI 53222.) You can reach them at 800-291-
4513 or www.lcfswi.org.  
 
VERSITI BLOOD DRIVE at Elm Grove Lutheran 
Church, in the Fellowship Hall, Wednesday, November 
13, 2:00 - 6:30 p.m. Schedule your appointment online 
or contact Rick Ewert 262-289-
9333/BloodDrive@egl.org.Blood donors are critically 
needed. With many Baby-Boomer donors no longer 
eligible to donate, more younger donors are needed. 

 
 
WOMEN’S EVENING BIBLE STUDY: All women are 
invited to join us in studying "Golden Fruit" on 

the Fruit of the Spirit (Galatians 5:22,23). We meet THIS 
week, 10/23, and every other Wednesday; 5:30-6:45 
p.m., in the BAAC. You may obtain a study guide by 
asking Amy Stroh for a copy. Each short chapter focuses 
on a spiritual "fruit" and how it was displayed in the life 
of a Biblical woman. May we encourage one another to 
produce such fruit that glorifies God and serves our 
neighbors! Ask Nancy Wolck if you have any questions. 
 
ATTENTION BAKERS AT EGL: It's time for our cookie 
delivery to college students and members who are 
homebound. If you'd like to contribute, please donate a 
9x13" pan of bars, 12-18 cookies and/or a $10 donation 
to the church office by Friday, November 8. Our EGL 
Youth Group will be packing cookie boxes. If you have a 
6-12th grade student who wants to participate in the 
packing, please email youth@egl.org.  
 
LWML: The morning group of LWML will meet on Wed, 
Nov 6 at 10:00 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall to assemble 
the dry ingredients into jars for soup. There will be no 
Bible study. Instead we will have a Thanksgiving Liturgy. 
The evening group of LWML will meet on Mon, Nov 11 
at 6:30 p.m. in the BAAC to assemble the dry ingredients 
into jars for cookies. Both soup jars and cookie jars will 
be sold in the lower entrance of the church on Sun, Nov 
24. Proceeds of the sale will be used to send two voting 
delegates and two young representatives to the LWML-
SWD Convention in June 2026. 
 
MARTIN LUTHER HIGH SCHOOL: On Sunday, 
October 27, the Martin Luther High School Instrumental 
Department will host a Fall Band Festival. This concert 
features the ML Woodwind Ensemble, Symphonic Band, 

http://www.egl.org/
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and 6-8 grade Kadet Band. Along with individual 
performances, the festival includes a special 55-piece 
combined 6-12th grade band. This concert, free to the 
public, will be held at 2:00 p.m. at Martin Luther High 
School in the gymnasium. A free will offering will be 
taken. Please come and enjoy God’s gift of music with 
some very talented young adults! 
 

BOOK DISCUSSION GROUP: Thursday, November 21 
at 9:30 a.m. is the next meeting in the BAAC. The book 
to be discussed is Something Like Happy by Eva 
Woods. An invitation is extended to EGL ladies who enjoy 
reading. Come and join us. Questions? Call Barb Kurth at 
262-345-5083.  
 

 

To give to Elm Grove Lutheran 

Church, you can scan the QR code 
above to our online giving site. 
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